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Get excited! Our Department of Employment and Workforce has cut the Unemployment Insurance tax rate for the 
third year in a row. This is a direct result of our strong economy, more South Carolinians working than ever before, 
and our unemployment rate hitting a 15 year low.  Most importantly it means we won’t have to borrow from the 
federal government, the cost of doing business is down in South Carolina, so businesses can grow and we can take 
care of more families! #SCPride

mailto:

